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TO: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
CID & SGOD Chiefs
SDO Section/Unit Heads

Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Secondary School Heads

ICT Coordinators

Junior & Senior High School Students

FROM: ,f SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO V]
Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT: - DICT CyberSecurity Awareness Caravan Invitation

DATE: July 13, 2018

The Department of Information and Communications Technology will be holding a
CyberSecurity Awareness Caravan on July 17, 2018, from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM at the
Catanduanes State University Auditorium. This caravan aims to raise awareness on the
importance of Cybersecurity and to help educate, empower and protect the individuals in
cyberspace.
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In line with this, interested Junior & Senior High School Students'qre encouraged to
attend the said caravan and are required to register on this link http://shorturl.at/iuxXZ until July
16, 2018. Registration is free and their target participants is 500 students.

For further details, please email at christine.pre@dict.gov.ph.

For information and guidance.




